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Agents Notification 
No. 04 of 2025 – 11th June 2025 

 
 

 
Sub: Multi-Party Marine Charges – Responsibility of Marine Agent 

 

To: RAK Ports Marine Agents 

 Ship Owners, Managers and Operators 

 

Please be advised that commencing on the 1st July 2025 all Marine Charges will be applied to a 

single point of contact - the Marine Agent responsible for the vessel’s registration. 

In the event of any shifts or other special marine operations involving the vessel, charges will not be 

divided among multiple third parties. Instead, all charges will be applied solely to the marine agency 

under which the vessel is registered. This measure is intended to facilitate smooth operations for all 

parties and to prevent duplication of approvals or refusals related to these charges. 

It is the responsibility of the registering agency to recover / collect any associated costs from the 

party that initiated the request.  

Note:  Regarding Bunkering and D.G.P.E (Oil Drums) services, invoices will be submitted directly 

to bunker suppliers, as is currently the practice. 

Any further enquiries should be directed to VTS Documentation Supervisor – Mr. Mohamed Rizk 

 

 

Capt. Michael Magee 

Group Harbour Master RAK Ports 

Status of previously published notices:  

2020: 01,02,04,05, 2021: 01, 02, 03, 04.  

2022: 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06. 2023: 01, 03, 04. 

2025: 01, 02, 03. 

 


